

J ACK L. DAVIES NAPA VALLEY AGRICULTURAL LAND PRESERVATION FUND

August 23, 2018

Napa County Board of Supervisors 1195 Third Street Napa, CA 94559

Dear Napa County Supervisors,

In honor of the 50th anniversary of the Napa Ag Preserve, the Jack L. Davies Napa Valley Agricultural Land Preservation Fund board of directors wishes to donate a sign honoring the establishment of the Preserve in 1968.

Our board has undertaken the project of placing a total of four such signs, in conjunction with the Napa County Planning Department - one each at the major entrance points to the AP for motorists traveling north-south along Silverado Trail or Highway 29. One such sign has been placed to-date (south of Calistoga, on the west side of the roadway at parcel 020-150-034), and we are in communication with Caltrans regarding the placement of the two signs along Highway 29. It is our intent that the donation of one of these signs would allow for placement along the County-owned property along the Silverado Trail south of Hardman Avenue, ideally within this landmark 50th-year anniversary timeframe of 2018.

The goal of the project is to see these signs installed as permanent markers of the agricultural significance of our County and the foresight of our County leadership in their establishment of the AP 50 years ago, for the education of all those who enjoy our scenic beauty and quality of life that is a direct result of our agricultural protections.

Our sincere thanks for your support in this process,

Hugh Davies, Chairman

JLD Napa Valley Ag Land Preservation Fund

811 Jefferson Street, Napa, CA 94559 (707) 224-5403